
19th March 2021 

Why did the teacher wear sunglasses inside the classroom? 

Because the pupils were so bright! 

 

A big THANK YOU to Mrs Sigley and our school council for organising a lot of fun events to-

day. We hope the children enjoyed guessing the masked jokers!  

Thank you parents and carers for the effort you went to for the crazy hair—there was a lot 

of competition for the class prizes!   

Thanks also for all of your generous donations on the Just Giving page!  So far we have 

raised £319!  

We hope we can make a difference even in these strange times. 

Today has been a lovely end to yet another busy week, once again the chil-

dren have been amazing , working so hard and adhering to rules.  

Well done Team Knypersley, have a lovely weekend. Stay safe .Love Mrs Goodyear x 

Nursery places September 2021  

We have places available in the Nursery for September 2021. 
If your child is 3 before the 31st August they are entitled to a 

free place in our Nursery. Please contact the school office for more information 
on how to apply.  
Information packs will start to be emailed to all parents week commencing the 
29th March 2021 and you have up until the 27th May 2021 to officially apply for 
your child’s place. We will contact all our parents who are on our waiting list 
and email admission packs to you, this will consist of our Nursery application 
form along with any supporting information that we will need you to complete. 
 
In the meantime if you have any questions or have yet to put your child’s name 
down, please email your child’s name, date of birth, address and your contact 
details to admin@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk or contact the school office. 

Attendance 

 

Busy Bees    99.0% Class 5  97.4% 

Caterpillars   100% Class 6  98.6% 

Class 2          96.6% Class 7  99.3% 

Class 3          95.9% Class 8  98.0% 

Class 4  99.3% Class 9  97.3% 

 

Last week’s winners were  

Creative Caterpillars with 100% 

FANTASTIC AND  WELL DONE  

Whole School Attendance  97.8%  

School target — 96.5% 

 

 

 

The Children First Learning Partnership          
Multi Academy Trust: Director Vacancy 

We currently have a vacancy on the      
Directors Board of our Multi Academy 
Trust. T0his is an exciting opportunity for 
someone who would like to contribute to 
the strategic leadership of our Trust. 
Please click here for further details: 
http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacanci
es 

Great News!  

Staffordshire Moorlands have worked hard to find an alternative venue for the     
upcoming Polling Day on 6th May 2021. We found out this week that Life Stream 

Church will be used this year so we do not have to close our school. We are so pleased 
and thankful for the work behind the scenes to arrange this.  

http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies
http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies


We start week 3 of the school dinner menu 
next week. 

Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees Hugo Richards  

Caterpillars Ibrahim Yasin 

Class 2  Pippa Hepworth  

Class 3  Sullivan Creasey  

Class 4  Daniel Proudman  

Class 5  Isabelle Baskeyfield  

Class 6  Riley Curley  

Class 7  Dylan Baker  

Class 8  Macie Shaw  

Class 9  Levi Brown   

Achiever of the Week 

Busy Bees Elliott Kay  

Caterpillars Jenson Colton 

Class 2  Harry Finan-Lovatt  

Class 3  Poppy Gregory  

Class 4  Oscar Booth  

Class 5  Reggie Forrest   

Class 6  Lola Mountford  

Class 7  Evie Pointon  

Class 8  Tyler Wilshaw  

Class 9  Miley Tellwright  

Congratualations 

Celebrate Good Times!  

     House points 

          Congratulations to Air 

 Fire  218  Water  198 

 Air  247  Earth  231 

  

Keep up the good work everyone!  

This week Rockstars can collaborate to 
make a difference. 

Thank you so much for making Knypersley 
the best place to be! 

 

Nursery  Madison Mae Barker &  
  Hollie Mae Ball  

Busy Bees Pheobe Pugh 

Caterpillars William Sansome 

Class 2  Ellie Watkins  

Class 3  Cory Wylde  

Class 4  Lewis Plant  

Class 5  Kylen Lambourne 

Class 6  Oscar Harrison  

Class 7  Hollie-Mai Tilstone  

Class 8  Lyra Westcott  

Class 9  Lacey Nagington  

 

Mrs Goodyear’s Rockstar is Mrs Sigley. 

Thank you  

Knypersley Rockstars 

Congratualations 

Symptoms of COVID 19.  

It is absolutely vital that if you, your child or someone in your 
household has any of the following symptoms you must stay at 
home and inform us immediately and organise a test.  

 A high temperature  

 A loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste  

 A new continuous cough  

If your child displays any of the above symptoms we will isolate 
them in our isolation room and request you are available to collect 
immediately.  

Do you follow us on twitter? We 
share lots of information via 
tweets!!   @KnypersleyFirst  

 

 

As we are all aware a healthy body equals a healthy 
mind. 

Therefore each week we will celebrate 
the fabulous effort of our sports stars. 

Good luck to everyone! 

Go Team Knypersley! 

 

Nursery  Lyra Turner &   
  Ava Millward  

Busy Bees Sofia Gagliano  

Caterpillars Alfie Williamson  

Class 2  Elijah Hatch-Fryer 

Class 3  Freyja Byrne  

Class 4  George McNally  

Class 5  Freddie Monticelli  

Class 6  Henry Reynolds  

Class 7  Grace Ellis  

Class 8  Preston Willott  

Class 9  Jacob Snowdon
  

 

Sports Person on the Week 

Sports Person of the Week 

https://twitter.com/KnypersleyFirst

